Scarlet Country Bulletin Thursday, December 15, 2016 "A" Day

Big thank you to all students and staff who donated money for the Operation Pillowcase. If you did not get a chance to donate, it is not too late. Turn in your money to Mrs. Hebert.

Let's finish up the pillowcases tonight after school. We can do this, but we need your help!!!!

The East GSA will meet after school today in Mr. Hawkins' room 4003M. See you after last bell!

Students interested in singing in chorus next semester should see Ms Squires in room 2000C before or after school before Winter Break.

The boys swim team takes on Lincoln tonight at home at 530. This meet is a red out so please wear red. Also the first 100 East fans through the door will receive a free pair of East flip flops.

Freshmen and others who missed Scarlet Block this week, pick up your Be East Bingo card from your Scarlet Block teacher before Monday.

Students, don't forget Be East bingo starts next week. Hold onto your Bingo cards until next week. East staff will be looking for positive behaviors in classrooms, the cafeteria and hallways. The more stickers on your card, the better your chance of winning a prize at the assembly next Thursday.

Students who took the PSAT: Your scores are in! Come to the Counseling Office to pick them up ASAP!

Starting in January you can join the Library Book Club. Maggie Evans from DM Public Library is our host. The book club will meet the first Thursday of each month from 7:00-7:30. The first book we plan to read is *Throne of Glass*. Books will be provided. Hope to see you then.

Seniors: The Lois Dale Scholarship Application is due today at 3:10 PM. No late applications will be accepted. Please pick up your copy in the counseling office and get to work!

The deadline to request a schedule change for 2nd semester is December 22nd. All requests must be made by 3pm on December 22nd (the day before winter break!)

Yearbooks are now for sale with the bookkeeper for \$60. There will be NO extra yearbooks ordered so you must pre-order a book if you want one.

Seniors that are planning to graduate in January, please stop by the Registrar's Office and check the spelling of your name for your diploma.	